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Duke Power Company
Attn: W. O. Parker, Jr.

Vice President, Steam
Production

Post Office Box 2178
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 8,1979, which addresses items
designated as C and D in our letter of June 7,1979. Collectively
your letters of November 8 and June 29, 1979, inform us of steps you
have taken or are planning to take to correct the items of non-
compliance concerning activities under NRC Operating License Nos.
DPR-38, DPR-47 and DPR-55 brought to your attention in our letter of
June 7, 1979. We will examine jour corrective actions and plans
during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.
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R. C. Lewis, Acting Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear

Support Branch -

cc: J. E. Smith
Station Manager
Post Office Box 1175
Seneca, South Carolina 29678
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